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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Director, Bushehr NPP

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC on-Site Representative at Bushehr NPP
From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: Expert for Khmelnitsky NPP Pre-visit, Ukraine

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

WANQO Moscow Centre plans to conduct Khmelnitsky NPP Pre-visit, Ukraine, 25 February — 01 March
2019.

We hereby invite Mr. Abbasali Roshankar, Deputy Chief Engineer for Maintenance, to take part in
this Pre-visit as an expert for observation of maintenance activities during outage.

We are confident that Mr. Abbasali Roshankar's broad professional experience will significantly
contribute to the success of the Pre-visit.

Please let me know your decision before 27 November, 2019.

Thank you very much for your support of the WANO peer review programme.

Yours sincerely,
Mr. Vasily Aksenov

Director fo
WANQO Moscow Centre
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